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From: Kopta, Gregory (UTC

To: Anderl, Lisa; Doyle, Paige (UTC)

Cc: Cameron-Rulkowski, Jennifer (UTC); Gafken, Lisa (ATG); Addington, Josie; Peterson. Maura; UTC DL Records Center
Subject: RE: Extension of time for an answer UT-171082

Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 2:47:47 PM

Ms. Anderl,

The Commission finds good cause to grant your request. CenturyLink’s answer to the complaint is now due
on or before January 9, 2018. This email will be included in the docket and serve in lieu of a notice.

Gregory J. Kopta
Director, Administrative Law Division
(360) 664-1355

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.

From: Anderl, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.Anderl@CenturyLink.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 2:43 PM

To: Kopta, Gregory (UTC) <gregory.kopta@utc.wa.gov>; Doyle, Paige (UTC) <paige.doyle@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Cameron-Rulkowski, Jennifer (UTC) <jennifer.cameron-rulkowski@utc.wa.gov>; Gafken, Lisa (ATG)
<LisaW4@ATG.WA.GOV>; Addington, Josie <Josie.Addington@centurylink.com>; Peterson, Maura
<Maura.Peterson@CenturyLink.com>

Subject: FW: Extension of time for an answer UT-171082

Dear Judge Kopta - CenturyLink is writing to request an extension of time for filing its
answer in the matter. An answer is due under WAC 480-07-370(2) within 20 days of
service of the complaint, which in this case makes the answer due on December 28, 2017.
However, because this is a Commission complaint, an answer is optional not mandatory.
CenturyLink would like to file an answer to the complaint, but would like additional time
due to staff schedules over the holidays. CenturyLink has consulted with Commission Staff
and Public Counsel and they do not object to extending the answer deadline to January 9,
2018.

Lisa A. Anderl
Senior Associate General Counsel
CenturyLink

1600 - 7th Ave., room 1506
Seattle, WA 98191
tel: 206.345.1574

lisa.anderl@centurylink.com

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged
information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If
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you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.





